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The Vienna Police Department Launches Stop Sign Enforcement 
Campaign 

 

 
The Town of Vienna is launching another traffic safety campaign focused on enforcing all traffic 
laws, particularly targeting stop sign violations. In response to a noticeable increase in such 
violations, officers will be actively present to issue tickets and remind drivers about the 
importance of coming to a complete stop when approaching a stop sign. Whether facing a solid or 
flashing red light, drivers must stop before entering the crosswalk, intersection, or stop line. It's 
worth noting that, under certain circumstances, a stop sign violation can be cited as reckless 
driving. 
Motorists who receive a ticket for a stop sign or red light violation will face a fine and three 
demerit points on their driving record. The Vienna Police Department emphasizes the need for 
defensive driving, courteous behavior, and strict adherence to all traffic laws to ensure safe 
arrival at destinations.  

 

Remember: STOP MEANS STOP! 
 
 
 
 

For Further Information please contact 

MPO Juan Vazquez- Town of Vienna Police Public Information Officer 

at juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703. 255. 7845 
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